
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Detailed design of the Dunkettle Interchange Upgrade continues in consultation with the 
many stakeholders impacted by the project. 

• The ongoing design includes a major upgrade of the OHVD (OverHeight Vehicle Detection) 
system on the approaches to the Jack Lynch Tunnel. Overheight vehicles pose a significant 
risk to the operation of all tunnels. Detecting such vehicles on all of the freeflow approaches 
in the upgraded interchange, and allowing for their removal from the road network is a 



challenge. We are working with design specialists in this area and working closely with the 
tunnel operators to develop a robust system. 

• Works continue to remove all invasive plant species from the Dunkettle site.   

 

 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments 

in relation to the Dunkettle works, please 

contact us at; 

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any 

time), Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

 

 

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be accessed at  

www.dunkettle.ie. Real time traffic information can be accessed via 

www.dunkettletraffic.ie.  New subscribers to the newsletter can register 

at www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup  
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